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A big congratulations to 
Deegan Broadhurst who 
represented our school 
at the zone swimming 
carnival in Gulgong on 
Wednesday night. 

Deegan competed in the 
11 years boys 50m free-
style, breaststroke and 
backstroke against very 
strong competition. 

Well done Deegan! 

2021 School Captain and School Leaders 

Our Captain Deegan Broadhurst and School Leaders Koby 
Papp,  Addison Colley and Katalia Dennis were presented 
with their badges  by Karin Meszaros in front of their proud 
parents and grandparents. Karin has had an association with 
the school for more than 30 years. The Captain, Leaders and  
families were then treated  to a delicious morning tea. 



 

 
MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

6 1 March 2 3  4 5 Mrs Rae Principals Conference 

Sydney 

Clean Up Australia Day 

7 8 9 All teachers off class for a 

planning day 

10  Excursion to Crudine Ridge 

Wind Farm TBA 

11 12  

8 15 Big Vege Crunch 

Life Education Van visit to school 

16 17 Info evening @ Mudgee HS 

for Year 6 parents 

18 Mrs Rae at Bathurst 19 NaƟonal Day of AcƟon 

Against Bullying and Violence 

9 22 23 Field Days MeeƟng—2pm 

at the Hall 

24 

Year 6 leave for Sydney 

25 

Young Leaders Day in Sydney 

26 

Wear Red to School Day 

Nugget News deadline 

10 29 30 P & C meeƟng 2pm 31 1 April 

Last day of Term 1 

2 

Good Friday 

TERM 1—2021 CALENDAR 

Stephanie Alexander Kitchen Garden  

Pizza of the Imagination was just as it sounds –using your   
imagination to make a pizza of tasty  toppings which included 
baked sweet potato with garlic and rosemary, mushrooms, 
zucchini, potato, onion, tomatoes, salami and ham and of 
course, cheese. The children made the bases from scratch, 
kneading the dough and watching it rise. 

 

 

 

P & C Meeting 

P & C held  their Annual General Meeting on Tuesday. 

All positions were declared vacant and new office bearers 
for 2021 were elected.  Thanks were extended to the out-
going committee for their hard work. 

The new committee is: 

President: Tiffany Colley 

Vice-President: Leonie Mattick 

Secretary: Neville Mattick 

Treasurer: Naomi Gatland 

Uniforms: Leonie Mattick 

This meeting was  followed by a General Meeting.  

Items for discussion included this year’s Mudgee Small 
Field Days and the question of getting enough helpers to 
man the stall. 

Next P & C meeting—Tuesday 30 March at 2 pm  

New faces are always welcome at meetings! Come along 
and support the activities of the P & C, which in turn supports 
your child’ school. 

 

What is The Big Vegie Crunch?  

Did you know that only around 6% of Australian children eat 
enough vegetables? To help our community do their bit to 
improve this number, our school will be taking part in The Big 
Vegie Crunch (part of Vegetable Week) at 10am on Monday 15 
March  

Primary schools across NSW will be joining together to break 
the record for the most students crunching vegetables: 

 50,260 students crunching simultaneously (2018 record)  

 14,991 students crunching at other times over Vegetable 
Week (2019 record) 

What can you do to help?  

 Pack a container of vegetables (not fruit this time) for 
your child to eat on Monday 15 March  

 Remember to keep serving up the vegetables at home 
and in your children’s lunchboxes. Check out the UP 
THE VEG at Home resource for ideas 

If you require more information on what activities our school is 
doing over Vegetable Week, please contact the school or your 
child’s teacher  

Young Leaders Day 

Our Year 6 students will travel to Sydney on  24 March with 
school leaders from the other Mudgee Small Schools to attend 
Young Leaders Day on 25 March. Guest Speakers this year   
include: David Campbell (author, theatre & concert performer,) 
Jimmy Rees (aka ‘Jimmy Giggle’), Lachie Smart ( youngest  
person to fly solo around the world) and a NSW Swifts Netball 
Star. Our students will enjoy some time in Sydney on Wednesday 
afternoon, dinner at the Blackbird Café at Darling Harbour and 
ten pin bowling that night.  

Accommodation will be at the Ibis Darling Harbour. I know our 
students will embrace this wonderful opportunity and learn 
about what leadership involves and how they can apply it once 
they are back at Hargraves School. 

$4 a dozen 

Eggs for Sale 


